
 

Vermont School Custodians and Maintenance Association 
 

COURTESY        LOYALTY        SERVICE 

Call for Nominations 
2024 Vermont School Facility Person of the Year 

 
For the sixteenth consecutive year, the Vermont School Custodians and Maintenance 
Association (VSCMA) would like to identify and celebrate an individual as Vermont School 
Facility Person of the Year. 
 
Principals, superintendents, facility directors, and school board chairs are invited to 
nominate professional school facility staff such as custodians, maintenance staff, 
groundskeepers, etc. 
 
Qualified individuals will be: 

✓ Current full-time school facility staff  
✓ Have served in a Vermont school for at least five years 
✓ Exemplify the positive qualities of a hardworking, dedicated member of their school 

team.  
 
A committee comprised of the VSCMA officers will review nominations and select a 
deserving facility person for recognition. The award will be presented at the 2024 School 
Plant Operation & Maintenance Conference at Hartford High School, June 20, 2024.   
 
Nomination Submission: 
Please send a letter detailing the nominee’s strengths, accomplishments, and contribution 
to her/his school team. Tell us why you feel this person is a Facility Person of the Year. 
 
Nominations may also include: 
Supporting letters from teachers, facility managers, school staff, students, and parents.  
 
Deadline for nominations for 2024 School Facility Person of the Year is Monday, May 20, 
2024. 
 
Nominations may be submitted via mail or email to  
Kristi Tate  
Vermont Superintendents Association 
2 Prospect Street, Suite 2 
Montpelier, VT 05602 
ktate@vtvsa.org 
 
Questions? Contact Kristi at 802-229-5834 or ktate@vtvsa.org 
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